
Winter 2022

Happy New Year  
from Pee Dee Federal 

Credit Union

As we turn the page on 2021, we begin to look forward to the new year 
with a sense of optimism. But we also understand that for many, it has 

been a tough year. While there have been difficult moments for all, there is 
still a lot to be thankful for during the New Year!  

With that in mind, we’d like to extend our warmest wishes to you and your 
loved ones, and a safe, happy and prosperous New Year.

Feeling A Little Off Balance?
We know that sometimes balancing all of life’s 

responsibilities can feel like a juggling act. Trying 
to keep up with all of your bills and commitments can 
sometimes make us feel like you’re teetering.

With our Skip-A-Payment program, we want to reward 
those members whose loans are in good standing, but 

they just need the flexibility that skipping a loan payment can create for them.

To complete the Skip A Pay Request form, please visit our branch or our 
website at www.pdfcu.org.
*One SAP per loan. SAP privileges are not guaranteed. $25 fee for each loan skipped. Exclusions are: VISA, 
Mortgage Loans, Santa Loans, Back to School Loans, Credit Builder Loans, LTV Loans > 100% and any loan 
that has not had at least 6 payments made.

The Annual Meeting 
was a Success!

Kenneth McAllister (above, left) 
and David Turner (above, right) 
were re-elected to the board.  

We welcome Mary Gregg (not 
shown) to the Board of Directors.  

They will both serve a three year 
term.

http://www.pdfcu.org


Welcome New Employees!
Stacey Dunham joins our PDFCU team. Stacey comes to us 
with 5 years of experience in collections and recovery.

Come say hello again to Courtney Johnson as we 
welcome her back to our team. Courtney has been 
promoted to a Loan Officer.

 Have you met Karen Lighty-Davis yet? Karen started with us 
in January of 2021 as part of our Member Services team.

`	 New ATM Installed!  
New and improved. Look for it in the drive-through.

`	 Upgraded Online Banking App  
Our new app is ready for you with more great features.

`	 Debit Card Instant Issue 
If your debit card has been lost or stolen, we can instantly re-issue the card 
in our branch.

Board Member Passing

Longtime board Member Evelyn Woodberry passed 
away at the age of 86. Ms. Woodberry joined our 

credit union in 1986 as an employee of Florence 
School District One.  She served on our Board of 
Directors for most of those years.

We want to thank Evelyn for her kindness and service 
throughout the years. She will be greatly missed by all.

Notice: Year-End Statements
Your year-end statements contain valuable tax information 
such as total interest paid on loans and dividends you 
have earned on each account. If your accounts earned over $10.00 in 
dividends, you will receive a 1099-INT. If you have a mortgage with the 
credit union and paid over $600.00 in interest, you will receive a 1098 
Form. Remember, if you have an IRA with us, your year-end balance will 
be reported to the IRS as your Fair Market Value. Year-end statements 
can be accessed through your online banking account. If you haven’t 
signed up yet, sign up today at www.pdfcu.org.

Holiday Closings

Martin Luther King Day
Monday, Jan 17, 2022  

Presidents Day
Monday, February 21, 2022 

305 West Pine Street
Tele | 843.669.0461
Fax | 843.678-9053

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Mamie Tedder | Chairman

David Turner | Vice Chairman
Roselyn Green | Secretary

Kenneth McAllister | Treasurer
Lionel Brown
Mary Gregg

Barbara Kennedy
Annie Murray

Machell Sprauve

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE
Barbara Kennedy | Chairman

Waymon Mumford 
David Shinault

OFFICE HOURS
Monday - Friday

9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Drive-Thru

Monday - Friday
8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

www.pdfcu.org
www.twitter.com/pdfcu
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